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August 21, 2023 

Storm Sewer Investigations in the Easement South of 
George Anderson Drive, East of Culford Road 

Expected Start Date:  Mid-August, 2023 
Expected End Date:  December 31, 2023 

*Timeline is subject to change.

The City of Toronto is working on a project to assess the storm sewer condition along the easement 
south of George Anderson Drive, East of Culford Road, starting in August.  As part of this project, 
various investigations will be conducted to inform the need for City work that could help improve 
performance of the stormwater management system. Please refer to the Work Details table below for 
further information about the planned investigations. 
WORK DETAILS 
Investigation Anticipated 

Duration 
Description 

CCTV Catchbasin 
Inspection 

3-4 days Catchbasins are the structures that collect rainwater and 
runoff at the surface and through their grated lid, and convey 
the water to the storm sewer.  

Toronto Water will clean the catchbasins and their sewer 
connections, and use CCTV cameras to inspect their 
condition.  

Site Survey 1 week THAM Survey, a subconsultant retained by the City to do 
this investigation, will use survey equipment to record the 
elevation of the ground, and the locations of key above-
ground features in the easement, such as trees and fence 
lines.  

This information informs the creation of any engineering 
drawings needed for the City’s work.  

Geotechnical 
Investigation 

2 weeks Englobe, a subconsultant retained by the City to do this 
investigation, will use equipment to take deep soil samples 
from the ground.  

This information informs the engineering design of any 
underground work required.  

Arborist 
Inventory 

1-2 days LGL, a subconsultant retained by the City to do this 
investigation, will visually inspect and record information 
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about the trees present on the site, including their species, 
size, and health.  

This information informs future assessments of how any 
work might impact the trees, and mitigation measures 
required to protect them.  

Future Work TBD These investigations and further engineering review will help 
determine next steps required to rehabilitate the sewer and 
keep it in a good state of repair.  

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 
If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote 9117-19-7221. 
Field Ambassador Shiva Dharry, 647-282-8601, TorontoPM8@RVAnderson.com

TTY Hearing Impaired 
Service 

416-338-0889 (Daily, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 
Website toronto.ca/improvements/yorksouthweston 

City Councillor 
York South-Weston 

Frances Nunziata 
City Councillor 
York South-Weston 
Telephone: 416-392-4091 
Email: councillor_nunziata@toronto.ca 

t. Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wai

http://www.toronto.ca/improvements/yorksouthweston
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